
FAASTeam presents:

Speed to Fly Theory - What Is It and Why Should I Care?



While on glide, a pilot's two most important
performance-related decisions are how fast to fly
and in what direction. This webinar discusses the
former. Toward that end, it discusses classic
MacCready speed-to-fly (STF) theory, how to use
your STF-capable flight computer, when to
temper or even ignore STF theory, and final glide.
Even the best pilots never know for sure (till
perhaps after they've landed) whether they were
flying the optimum speed at any given time!
Directions: Please register for "Speed to Fly Theory - What Is
It and Why Should I Care?" on February 19, 2019 at 8pm EST
at the following link:
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1351347735902287
39?source=FAA+WINGS
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email from
CITRIX/Go-To-Webinar containing information about joining
the webinar.
Upon registration, you will receive an email with the link to be
used on the day of the event. WINGS credit will be awarded
based upon the email used in the registration, so please use
the same email address to register that you also use for
WINGS.
We look forward to seeing you.
Registration on FAASAFETY.GOV is not required.
There are 500 virtual seats. You need a computer or
telephone to attend.
Seats are limited to 500 and fill up fast so REGISTER
TODAY!
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


